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 Launch of the Human Papilloma Virus (HPV) Vaccination Campaign in Bloemfontein  

 

The Premier of the Free State, Ace Magashule will participate in the launch of the 

National HPV Vaccination Campaign, on Wednesday, March 12, 2014, at Gonyane 

Primary School in Phahameng, Bloemfontein.  

The launch will be a facilitated by the Minister of Health, Dr. Aaron Motsoaledi and the 

Deputy Minister of Basic Education, Enver Surty. 

 

Media is invited to the launch.  

 

Full details of the launch are as follows: 

Date:               Wednesday, March 12, 2014 

Time:              9am  

Venue:           Gonyane Primary School 

  Dr. Lebona Street 

  Phahameng 

  Bloemfontein  

 

Order of proceedings: 

9am – arrival of dignitaries and photo opportunities 

9:30am – media briefing 

10: am – official launch  

 

              



        

 There will be a desk at the venue at 9am, where members of the media will be accredited. 

For accreditation enquiries, please contact: Nombulelo Leburu nombul@health.gov.za/ 

012 953 8495/ 082 444 9503 

 

  

For enquiries directed at the office of the Minister of Health, please contact: Joe Maila 

0828873581 

          

Issued by the Free State Provincial Government Communication Services. 

For further enquiries, please contact:  

Mondli Mvambi,  
Cell: 072 022 1598,  
Email:mondli.mvambi@fspremier.gov.za, 
mmvambi@gmail.com 

 

Setjhaba Maphalla, 
Cell: 071 302 2591,  
email: 
setjhaba.maphalla@fspremier.gov.za ; 
sk.maphalla@gmail.com  
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